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Dear Parents, 

 
Parents’ Forum 

We all want our children to have the best possible 

experience here at All Saints. With that in mind Mrs 

Maguire is looking to set up a Parent's Forum. This will 

be an opportunity for parents to find out about our 

curriculum and our after school activities and help us 

to tweak them to make them better. If this is some-

thing you feel you would be interested in please let 

Mrs Maguire or the school office know and we will 

coordinate a convenient time to have a meeting.  
 

Attendance 

Attendance for this week is 93.9%. 

Congratulations to the classes who achieved 97%  

target this week!  Well done to R2 with 97% and Hive 3 

with 100%. 

It is also important that your child is on time for school 

each day, so that they get the benefit of a full day’s 

education. 

The school gates are open from 8.30am - children 

should be in class by 9am for register. 

A reminder that holidays during school time are not 

authorised whatever the circumstances and a local 

authority fine will be issued.   

We will be issuing 2024/25 holiday cards shortly. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 

We have received a charitable donation from Mr Old 

Hall Street.  We have bought some items to be used 

in emergencies for our children. 
 

Just a Reminder 

If you are taking your child out of school during the 

school day, you must show a letter/email/

appointment card.  Please do your best to make  

appointments outside of school hours.  Thank you. 

 
Stranger Danger 

Please remind your child to be aware of potential 

dangers from strangers on the way to and from 

school. 

 
Anfield Children’s Centre Winter Timetable 

Please note the full timetable attached to today’s 

newsletter.  There are many activities on each week 

for families, especially those with very young children. 

 

Prayer and Liturgy 

The theme next week is ‘Following Jesus’ – how can 

we be good disciples and apostles?  

 

Skiing Trip Bormeo, Italy 2024 

This Sunday, 21st January some of our Year 5 and 6  

pupils along with staff, will be leaving for Italy to mas-

ter the sport of skiing.  We wish them safe travels and 

a great experience. 

 
Year 6 Parents’ Meeting 

We are inviting Year 6 parents to a meeting on  

Monday 5th February to discuss several issues over 

their final seven months at All Saints. 

 
After School Timetable 

Please see the updated after school timetable at-

tached to this newsletter. 

 
NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 2nd February is the NSPCC Number Day which 

we'll be supporting this year.  We're inviting the chil-

dren to bring in a contribution of £1 to  

support this amazing charity and to have a mathe-

magical day! The children are invited to dress up in a 

Number themed outfit with best dressed prizes going 

to every class. Thanks for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Snow Day 

Our children had a great time playing in the snow on 

Tuesday.  On future snow days, if they bring a spare 

pair of socks and shoes, gloves etc then they will be 

allowed to play longer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 



 

All Saints’ Food Strategy 

Remember we launched our Food Strategy back in 

November, and there are 5 pledges in the pupils’ 

manifesto.  You should all have the booklet at home, 

but here they are again . . . 

  
Waste 

Provide equipment for 5 children to become Com-

post Champions at home. Our Compost Champions 

will share their adventure with other pupils and fami-

lies. Their composting story will be documented and 

shared with families within school 

  
Tuck Shop 

Instead of selling snacks and wrapped goods, chil-

dren will offer fruits and vegetables. Items such as 

carrots and cucumbers will be chopped and pre-

pared 

  
School Menu 

Food will be displayed either electronically or pictori-

ally to inform children about what is available at 

school each day. Children from upper Key Stage 2 

will visit classrooms lower down in the school to pro-

mote the food on offer. The deli offer has been rein-

troduced once a week and this will revert back to a 

daily offer with staffing changes. Children want to 

see this offer increased to featuring daily.  

  
School Trips 

Visual reminders about what is suitable for a school 

trip, paying particular attention to portion sizes. 

  
Packed Lunches 

A policy to be developed by children, staff and par-

ents that demonstrates what is expected in packed 

lunches and the importance of balance. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Harmony Birthday Celebration Concert 

On Monday 18th March 2024, In Harmony  

Liverpool will be celebrating its annual Birthday  

Concert at Liverpool Philharmonic Hall! 

This year our theme is ‘Liverpool as a City of  

Music’.  We will be spotlighting the rich cultural  

heritage of musicians past and present in the city  

and celebrating the diverse range of cultures that 

Liverpool is home to.  Children in Y3 to Y6 from 

Faith Primary Academy, The Beacon CE Primary 

School, and All Saints Catholic Primary School will 

perform at the concert.  Tickets are now available.  

All tickets are free but must be reserved online via 

this link: 

https://www.liverpoolphil.com/whats-on/talks-

tours-learning/in-harmony-liverpools-15th-birthday-

concert/8939  Tickets for this event are available 

on a first-come-first-served basis.  We’re looking 

forward to sharing In Harmony’s life-changing or-

chestral music-making with you and finishing the 

concert with a joyous finale of a massed choir 

from all three schools! 

 

In Harmony Creative Showcase 

On Monday 8th July 2024 at 1:30pm In Harmony  

Liverpool will be hosting a Creative Showcase for 

the Year 6 Students of All Saints Catholic Primary 

School, The Beacon Church of England Primary 

School and Faith Primary Academy at The Tung 

Auditorium. 

Over this school year, the Year 6 students have 

been composing music and soundscapes. In the 

summer term, they will be bringing you a concert 

programme inspired by Sgt Pepper’s Lonely Hearts 

Club Band and other works by The Beatles. 

The aim of this creative project was to inspire  

future young composers, songwriters, and  

musicians, through the use of performance and 

creative technologies. We would like to invite you 

to the final performance of the works where “a 

splendid time is guaranteed for all”. 

Tickets are free but must be reserved online via this 

link: https://thetungauditorium.com/events/in-

harmony-liverpool-creative-showcase 

Tickets are already live on the website and will be 

available on a first-come-first-served basis.  

We recommend booking early to avoid disap-

pointment, as the hall has a limited seating ca-

pacity. 



Prayer and Liturgy 

Following Jesus  
 

“I will make you into fishers of men”  
Mark 1:14-20  

 
Jesus called the first disciples to follow him, and they left everything and went with him.  Today each of us is 
called to follow Jesus by sharing God’s love with everyone as he taught us. 
 
Gospel    Mark 1:14-20 
After John the Baptist had been arrested by Herod, Jesus began to preach to the crowds and proclaim the 
good news. One day while walking beside the sea of Galilee he saw Simon Peter and his brother Andrew 
casting their nets to catch fish. 
Jesus called out to them 'Come, follow me and I will make you fishers of people.' The brothers left their nets 
and followed him. Further along the shore Jesus saw James and his brother John who were mending nets 
with their father Zebedee. 
Jesus called them too, and at once they left their father and followed him. 
 
The names of the brothers who left their boats and nets to follow Jesus were Simon Peter and An-
drew; James and John.  He asked them to follow him and become 'fishers of people'. 
Jesus needed someone to help him with proclaiming the Good News of God, and to carry on his 
work when he had returned to his heavenly Father. These men would help him to lead people back 
to God, and to teach others of God's great love for them. 
Many people followed Jesus and became his disciples, but Jesus chose a small number of them to 
carry on his work. Jesus chose twelve apostles. The name 'apostle' was given to a follower of Jesus 
who had been specially chosen. They were all close friends of Jesus, who were chosen to preach and 
perform miracles in his name.  The names of the twelve apostles were: 
Simon Peter, Andrew, James, John, Philip, Bartholomew, Matthew, Thomas, (another) James, Thad-
deus, Simon and Judas. 
Jesus calls us to follow him too.  When we are baptised into the Christian family we are called to be 
followers of Christ. But Jesus calls us to follow him every day. 
To follow Jesus we do not usually have to leave home like the first disciples did! By loving God and 
our neighbour we can follow Jesus every day by living as Jesus taught us to. 

 
Jesus, help us to follow you each day, 

So that in our own small way  
we can help to make our world a better place. 

Amen. 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 

Stars of The Week 

Dottie - R1 - for a positive attitude to learning this week 

Ivy - R1 - for - showing resilience when solving maths questions using a number line 

James - R2 - for his independent writing about our lost penguin 

Annie Jo - R2 - for helping her friend during phonics. 

Rocco - R2 - for his outstanding attitude towards learning 

 

Eisa - 1H - for super sentences using adjective and preposition  

Kimberly - 1H - for working hard and improving in her spellings during phonics 

Leo - 1J - for lovely writing 

Nico - 1J - for lovely writing 

 
Joel - 2MG - for great addition work in maths 

Alvin - 2MG - for his dedication to learning 

Gabriella - 2R - for persevering with her 2 two-digit additions! Great mindset! 

George - 2R - for  great 2 two-digit addition! Well done! 

 

Connie - 3HJ - for fantastic sentence stacking 

Jacob - 3HJ - for brilliant Science experiment participation 

Freddie - 3S - for fantastic work in R.E. describing the different liturgical seasons 

George - 3S - for being a fantastic follower of the golden rules 

Ida - 3S - for a brilliant diary entry from the point of view of a water droplet  

making its journey through the river 

 
Eleanor - 4B - for great work with her times tables 

Lewis - 4B - for amazing work on three digit by one digit multiplication 

Isabella - 4PF - for having lovely manners around school and always trying her best 

James - 4PF - for always having enthusiasm for learning 

 

Lacey - 5P - excellent work in her viola lessons in Music 

Archie - 5P - great work on the moon landing in Guided Reading 

 

Isaac - 6H - for increased independence in his work 

Lucas  - 6H - for superb work in Maths this week 

James - 6SM - for his positive attitude to learning  

Ryan  - 6SM - for his excellent African drumming in music 

 

Emmett - Butterfly Class - for his wonderful performance of Swing Me on his violin 

Lucas A - Firefly Class - for excellent phonics and trying his best all week 

Nathan - Dragonfly Class - for fantastic independent work 


